BOARD OF RECREATION COMMISSIONERS MEETING
NOVEMBER 4, 2015

Flag Salute,

Sunshine Law: The notice requirements of the Open Public Meetings Act of the State of
New Jersey have been satisfied by the inclusion of the date, time and place of this
regular meeting in the annual schedule and notice of regular meetings of this Governing
Body. Such annual schedule and notice of regular meetings is posted at Borough Hall,
was sent to The Record and the Ridgewood News, posted on the Borough website and
filed with the Borough of Dumont.

Roll Call:
ROLL CALL:
Gerry Aponte Present

Denise Wrightington Present

Cary Stopsky Present
Chris Snell Present
Gerry Tonner Absent
Maryann Russini Present
Janet Galligan Present
Dino Kostantakis Present
Tim Hickey Absent
Robert Esposito Absent
Ellen Zamechansky Present

Public Portion Open to Public Motion 15t Chris Snell 2nd Cary Stopsky

OPEN PUBLIC---- Jamie O’Neill was asking if he can have a sign up for girls Softball in
the Boro Hall. This would be for the parents who have problems registering with
community Pass.




Jamie (F'Neill also was asking if at some point in time recreation
would consider looking into La Cross to be one of our programs.

Close Public 1stDenise Wrightington 2ndGerry Aponte

OLD Business

. Question was asked for an update on the bi laws concerning certification and appeals
process Commissioner Wrightington stated that she turned in an updated copy to Mr.
Perkins and was waiting to receive word back from him and the town attorney

NEW Business

Multiple questions from Commissioner Russini asking about the arrival date of the
lanyards. Coordinator Galligan responded saying they would be in at the end of
November.

Est. for the Twin Boro Pad for storage unit were being gathered.

CORRESPONCE NONE

COUNCIL LIAISON REPORT NONE




COMMSIONORS REPORTS:

Gerry Tonner
Summer Recreation NOTHING TO REPORT

Dino Kostantakis

Wrestling needed to get permits for the upcoming season in the small gym at the High
School.

Girls Basketball They are asking for the correct Link for the Community Pass, so they
can pass the information on to the parents.

Men’s/Ladies Softball Men’s softball would rather have the sign ups the old way instead
of on line? ' '

Ladies softball: Nothing to Report

Mary Ann Rossini
Roller Hockey: I reached out to Joe and have not heard back.
Soccer: I reached out to Tim and have not heard hack.

Certifications: Held a class on 10/27/15

Chris Snell

Council Liaison: Nothing to report
Girls Softball: Nothing to report
Gerry Aponte

Junior Football: Extra bleachers asked to be brought done to twin boro field
Flag Football: Requesting High School Field 1 or 2 nights




Little League

Denise Krystyniak-Wrightington
Senior Baseball No Reports

Football Cheering Season is going well

Cary Stopsky
Board of Education No report

New Programs No report
Parks & Playgrounds No reports

Tim Hickey

Basketball No Report
Competition Cheering No Report
Fund Raisers No report

Janet Galligan
Celebrations No report
Girls Volleyball No report

Adjournment

Denise made motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:32pm Cary seconded the motion. All
in favor




Agendas are Subject to Revision




